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30th annual Lions' International Peace Poster Contest

a success
Submitted by Robert Murtagh

This year's local winners of the 2017 Peace Poster
contest sponsored by the Lamorinda Lions were among
more than 600,000 entries submitted worldwide by
students aged 11 to 13 years old, located in more than
200 countries. The contest encourages young people to
think about peace, creatively express what it means to
them, and share their own unique vision with the world.
This year's theme was "The Future of Peace."

In addition to Lions efforts toward conquering blindness,
the Lamorinda Lions Club has made a strong
commitment to community service and helping youth
throughout Lafayette, Moraga and Orinda.

For more information about the Peace Poster contest,
contact Lion Bob Murtagh at (925) 283-1841.
Joaquin Moraga Intermediate School, from left:
Teacher Moose Wesler, Meera Phadnis, Emmie
Cimperman, Ava Filer and Principal Joan
Danilson. Photos provided

Stanley Middle School,'from left: Teacher Robert Anke, Hailey stripling, Isabel Clingerman, Tessa Chan and
Ceil Murtagh (Lamorinda Lions Coordinator).

Orinda Intermediate School, from left: Gabriella Bertot, Sharh Yang, Lilia Insalaco, and teacher Susan
Weiss.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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